
 
 

Tri- Town Knights Cheering Scholarship  

In Memory of Jessica Pelletier 

The Poland Parks & Recreation Tri-Town Knights Cheering Program will offer a $200.00 

Scholarship annually to a PRHS graduating senior who has participated in cheerleading 

throughout high school and has dedicated time to helping the Tri-Town Knights 

Cheerleading Program through coaching or other means of Community Service. 

 

Jessica Pelletier was full of joy from top to bottom, loved to laugh, a big 
beautiful smile every time you saw her, bubbly/spunky, kind, considerate, 
and loud!  Jessica started cheering at the age of 5 for the Auburn / 
Lewiston area recreation programs.  Her family moved to Poland and in 6th 
grade she began cheering for the PCS Panthers.  She continued cheering 
throughout high school (Edward Little High School Red Eddies) for several 
years.  While cheering with the Poland Panthers Jessica participated in the 
onset of the very first competitions for middle schools located south of 
Bangor.    At the age of 19 Jessica and three young friends (A young man 
from Poland and two other students from Auburn) perished instantly in an 
automobile accident on their way heading north for the weekend.   This 
scholarship is to be given annually to a PRHS Senior in honor of Jessica! 

 

We ask that applicants complete the following questionnaire: 

 

Applicant's Name: 

Address:             

Phone # 

Years dedicated to cheerleading?  

How were you involved with the Tri-Town Knights Cheering  Program? 

 

 

 

What did you gain from these experiences? 

 

 

 

 

Plans for future education: 

 

Please mail this application to:                      Poland Parks & Recreation Dept. 

                                                                      1231 Maine Street 

                                                                      Poland, ME  04274 

 

Or bring to our office or place in the drop 

box outside of our door.  Or email to: 

ssegal@polandtownoffice.org 


